
Maryland Health Care Commission 

 

Modification of:   Certificate of Need Application  

Broadmead, Inc. 

 (Docket No. 17-03-2394 

New Construction and renovations to the existing facility.  No 

addition of beds 

 

The applicant had amended its application to restrict 48 of its CCF 

beds for its continuing care residents. This modification pulls back 

that amendment, leaving all 70 beds as unrestricted.  

 

Date Posted:  January 31, 2018 

  

Pursuant to COMAR 10.24.01.08E, the Maryland Health Care Commission gives notice 

that the above-referenced Certificate of Need application has been modified by the 

applicant.  The modified application can be accessed on the Commission’s website at 

www.mhcc.maryland.gov 

http://mhcc.maryland.gov/mhcc/Pages/hcfs/hcfs_con/hcfs_con_filed_applications.aspx 

 

The entire record of this project review can be viewed at the offices of the Maryland 

Health Care Commission, 4160 Patterson Avenue, in Baltimore, during regular business 

hours, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday, by appointment.   

 

Persons desiring to provide comments on the modification to the above-referenced 

application should submit written comments to the Commission no later than 4:30 p.m. 

on February 14, 2018. 

 

Questions may be directed to Kevin McDonald, Chief, Certificate of Need, Maryland 

Health Care Commission at 410-764-5982, or sent to MHCC, 4160 Patterson Avenue, 

Baltimore, Maryland 21215. 

http://www.mhcc.maryland.gov/

